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Key Dates 
 17th December – 2B Library Trip  
 18th December – Nursery, Reception and Year 1 Winter parties  
 19th December – Year 3 and Year 3 Winter parties  
 20th December  – KS1 Carol Concert (9.15-9.45am and 2.15-3.00pm) 
 20th December – Last day of term 
 Monday 6th January – Return to school for the Spring Term. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. Our winter carol concerts have begun this week and it has 
been so lovely to see so many parents visiting school to watch their child’s performance. Over 
the next week, we have Winter / End of Term parties, more performances and reward trips, so 
please look carefully at the dates upcoming. 

A final reminder - Friday 20th December will be our last day of term and we will return to 
school on Monday 6th January.  

 
This week at Hunslet Moor… 
 
This week, Year Three took part in their ‘Bhaji 
Bake off’, where they made Bhaji’s in DT and 
then shared these with parents.  
 
Year Six went on their trip with Into Uni.  
 
Children in Year One designed, created, tested 
and evaluated their own train stations, using 
a variety of materials. 

 

 

 

 

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 2nd December 2024 – 93.6%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  


